Friday, April 1, 2010
Mrs. B’s Class News/Updates
#11
*THEME TIME: 
We have finished up our farm unit.  Next week we will begin talking about BUGS!
*FARM FESTIVAL/PIZZA HUT*

Wednesday April 6

9:00 a.m. – 12:30 p.m.

REMEMBER WE MUST HAVE  PERMISSION SLIP
>>Dress your student for the weather—we will be outside most of the a.m.<<

*3-RING BINDERS AND BACK-PACKS
PLEASE continue to send your child’s 3-ring binder and back-pack to school every day!  
This is an important way for us to communicate.
[image: image1.wmf]*How to find our news online:
Visit http://muncie.k12.in.us, our school website and click on Storer Elementary on the left, then click on Faculty and Staff, then Mrs. Brancome’s Class Website for more classroom information, pictures, and upcoming events!
LOOKING AHEAD:

>April 11
Spring Pictures

>April 15
Storer Spring Festival

>April 22
NO school (Good Friday)

>April 28
Mabrey and Miss Tenoha’s birthday

*Please remember when you have information that you need to share with me or have a question:  

Write a note in the daily notebook or call me.

School phone: 747-5360

Home phone: 759-5285

Cathy B.

(Tenoha, Kelly, Bonnie)
